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From: Trevor Torrey

Sent: Monday, April 26,2010 2:16 PM
To: Metals Hearing

Subject: Metals Hearing

To Whom It May Concern:

1 wanted to thank those in the CFTC for allowing a public hearing to address the possibility of
position limits in precious metals. It should be evident that those controlling the market with such large,
concentrated short positions have a vested interest in keeping this manipulated market intact. It should
also be evident that those investment groups brought nothing of any substance to the table in regards to
any negative ramifications that position limits would have on a free-flowing market. I would like to add
my support for strict position limits and a restriction of hedge exemptions to all but bona fide hedgers.
Doing so would attract MORE capital into these markets, not the opposite as was the false logic of the
bullion banks and their representatives.

Sincerely,
Trevor Torrey





